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President’s Message

Happy New Year! I hope each of
you had a great holiday and Santa
brought you that special woodworking
tool on your wish list.
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Treasurer: Harold Phillips

joinery. We'll get information about
these programs to you as soon as
possible.
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Board of Governors:

Bob Browning Beginning in February, we will be

?;ZZLI::Hy Last year was a great year for the “re-starting” our shop visits — always a
Bill Shivers guild, thanks to President Charlie favorite! A “special program” is planned
Bill Thomas Ard, a real fine board of directors pro-  for May (more later). In addition to our

Next meeting is
Saturday,
January 19, 2002

viding support and, of course, your
continued support. We could spend
lots of time looking back on the accom-
plishments (which were many) during
2001, but I prefer to look ahead to
2002. I believe we have some exciting
things planned.

ongoing toys program, we hope to be in-
volved in at least one other community
activity this year. This will be discussed
at the January 19th meeting.

I, along with the Board of Directors,
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e Coffee and donuts from

: help to put these plans into action. I ask
8:00 AM until 9:00 AM

e Meeting starting

promptly at 9:00 AM

e Program Speaker
e Lunch at 11:30 AM
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Our monthly meetings of course,
will be a priority. Paul Mancill, our
program chairman, is making plans
for some great programs. Speaking of
Paul, he’ll be teaching another wood-
working class at Bo’s this spring. I
understand this will involve special
joinery in building a bookcase. We're
planning at least two special one day
seminars to be presented by out-
standing instructors on routers and

that you get involved, participate and
most of all help provide a forum to pro-
mote woodworking.

Wow! I've covered a lot of ground —
but you ain’t seen nuthin yet. Let’s all
have fun and enjoy 2002.

See you January 19th,

January Program

The January Program needs no introduction since it will be presented by

our out-going president, Charlie Ard.

Everybody knows that Charlie is a good woodworker but he’s also a great
designer and builder of tools. In our next program, Charlie will show and tell us
all about a 24" band saw and a wood lathe that he designed and built. They are
both beautiful tools and I'm sure you will enjoy his presentation.







